
From: mamie@msbrownlaw.com
Subject: Update! (Re: Grant Money Distribution)
Date: May 5, 2021 at 2:50 PM
To: John Lohrke jlohrke@mac.com

Hi John,
 
Quick update regarding the Soup Kitchen and our small grants.  I talked with Hannah Hill
and the Soup Kitchen is heavily involved with another local organization that specifically
tackles food needs as related to low income families. She will reach out to them and then
loop me back into the conversation.  She was very pleased that we thought of the Soup
Kitchen during this difficult time and is eager to help our funds get to those families who
are in most need.
 
I will immediately let you know when I have heard back from her.
 
Have a great week. See you Friday.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mamie S. Brown, Attorney at Law
Law Office of Mamie S. Brown
P.O. Box 74821
Fairbanks, Alaska 99707
Phone: (907) 371-4153
Email: Mamie@msbrownlaw.com
 
The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and
confidential use of the recipient(s) named above.  This message may be an attorney-
client communication and as such is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL.  If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
distribution or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and delete this
message and destroy any printed copies. This communication is covered by the
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521. Your cooperation is
appreciated. Thank you.
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